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The Public Servants Association of South Africa (PSA) extended the Union’s congratulations to the President-elect 
of the Congress of South African Trade Unions (Cosatu), Ms Zingiswa Losi.  
 
“The appointment of a female leader for Cosatu is indeed a milestone. The unopposed election of Ms Losi is a 
clear and exemplary step in improving gender representation in the South African labour movement,” said PSA 
General Manager, Ivan Fredericks. 
 
The PSA that represents some 242 000 public sector employees, furthermore expressed the Union’s wish for a 
cordial and positive working relationship with Cosatu that will focus on improving the lives of workers who drive the 
economy, and the social upliftment of the poor and needy. 
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